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Known Calendar Events . . . 
If you have anything you would like to be included in any future 

calendar or newsletter, pleased send it to Rick Swalm before the end of 
the month prior to the month you want it published. 

 
Nov 2nd, Harvest Ball @ 5:00 p.m., Main Hall (Cover), 

Nov 4th, Divan & Holding Company Monthly Meetings @ 6:00 p.m., DE Room, 
Nov 4th, Ladies’ Monthly Meeting @ 6:30 p.m., Uniform Units Room, 
Nov 5th, 12th, 19th, 26th, Weekly Cash BINGO @ 6:55 p.m., Main Hall, 

Nov 9th, Ladies’ Holiday Craft Fair @ 10:00 a.m. Main Hall (pg. 5), 
Nov 20th, Hillbilly’s Spaghetti Fund Raiser @ 5:00 p.m., Delaware Room (pg. 6), 

Nov 21st, Memorial Service @ 7:00 p.m., Main Hall (pg. 7), 
Nov 22nd, Fabulous Hubcaps Concert @ 6:00 p.m., Main Hall (see pg. 8), 

Nov 24th, Nur Clowns Meeting @ 4:30 p.m., Clown Unit Room, 
Nov 27th, Uniform Units Meeting @ 7:00 p.m., Uniform Units Room, 

Nov 28th, Happy Thanksgiving @ 9:00 a.m., Main Hall, 
 

✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈  ✈ 

BINGO EVERY TUESDAY EVENING 
Bingo continues to engage our community with excellent 
attendance.  Ruben has it running on all cylinders and 
community support is as high as ever.  Play begins with 
our early bird special starting at 6:55 pm and we typically 
finish with our blue strip special around 9:30 pm.  Our  

 

 

 
  

Newsletter November 2024 Vol. 71 No. 11 Page 2 

ladies provide refreshments for our Bingo Players and raise money for their projects. 
Talk it up with your friends and come on out for an evening of Fun and the possibility of 
winning some extra spending money to help you get ready for summer.  Help support our 
weekly Bingo games and help turn around our financial situation and putting us back in the 
black. Come on out and join in the fun.  If you can help by working the games, make sure to 
call Ruben Kelly and let him know. 
 



 
 
 

Potentate’s Message 
 

Welcome to November. Autumn is definitely here and temperatures 
are dropping so be sure to stay warm and safe. 
 October was another busy and great month for Nur. The Lights 
Out Beach Boys concert on the 12th was extremely well attended 
and the music was fantastic. 
 The Legion of Honor had another successful Pull Tab Bingo held 

here at Nur on the 13th. Congratulations to Commander Chuck 
Porter and all Legion members who assisted. 

  Sea Witch was another fantastic event from on the 25th and 26th. I 
      deeply thank all Andrew and Tina Green and Bud Skinner for assisting  
taking the decorations and sundries to Rehoboth and back. I also deeply appreciate everyone who 
provided the food for the Hospitality Room as it was a fabulous spread. Congratulations to our 
Oriental Guide, Scott Christensen, for a well-planned and accomplished event. 
 The month of November will be another busy month at your Shrine. We will be having a 
Warm Sands the morning of the 2nd  with Coffee and Donuts at 8 AM with the Ritual beginning at 
9AM to be followed with a light lunch. Please be sure to be in attendance as this will show our 
support for your Shrine and the new candidates. 
 The evening of the 2nd will be the annual Harvest Ball which will be a tribute to Veterans 
and the planning that I have heard is definitely exciting. This will be the first time that we have 
honored our veterans and I am looking forward to it with enthusiasm. 
 The Ladies will be having their annual craft show on the 9th in the Main Hall so drop by and 
support our Ladies. This is one of their fundraisers and our support and attention truly needs to be 
shown for them. 
 The Hillbillys will be having their annual Spaghetti Dinner on the 20th and tickets are still 
available. I will definitely be there as I need to get my yearly dose of Pasta so get your tickets 
while you can so that you don’t miss this. 
 Our Memorial Service will be held on November 21st in the Main Hall with the service 
beginning at 7PM. Please mark this on your calendar as this will be demonstrating the respect and 
regards for the Nobles who have been called to the house not made by hands. 
 The Fabulous Hubcaps are returning to Nur on the 22nd!! Tickets are still available for the 
event. Doors open at 6:30 PM and the entertainment begins at 7 PM. Reservation cutoff will be 
November 15th and you can call Helga to make a reservation or you can purchase them online. 
 Have an excellent month and I hope to see and talk to you all a little later. 
 
Ruben 
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10 am to 4 am 
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Please join us as we pay our solemn respects  
to our departed brethren 

Who have passed through the Unseen Portals. 
We are proud to have known such Noble men, 

Who are now eternally at rest 
 

So Mote It Be 
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Brethren, 
 
 I invite each and every member of NUR and his Lady to join me 
any my Lady May next August 2025, on a sea cruise.  Or, I should say, 
a rip-roaring Shriners Cruise! 
 
 August 3, 2025, Royal Caribbean’s Symphony of the Seas will set 
sail from Cape Liberty New Jersey and return August 10, 2025.  It will 
be packed with Shriners. 
 
 Two years ago, at Imperial’s Tampa Training, a group of Mid-
Atlantic Assistant Rabbans met and being gregarious got to talking.  
And as I recall there may have been some libations. 
 
 But from the cacophony one good idea arose.  It was suggested 
that the various Shrines’ 2025 Potentates come together as a group 
and sponsor a joint Potentates’ trip. 
 
 Now, much blood, sweat, and tears later, and with some additional 
libations, there are commitments from Lulu, Crescent, NUR, and 
around ten other Shrines to sail together.   
 
 Please register as soon as possible as space may be limited as 
more people sign up.  Your registration can be cancelled, with full 
refund, up to the date the final amount is due. 
 

The attached flyer gives further details. 
 
       Kevin Urick 

 
 



  



  

 

Brethren, 
 
On behalf of Right Worshipful Richard M. McTheny, SGW – DGM elect, and 
his lady, Marianne, I am pleased to share with you information about the 
2026 Grand Lodge of Delaware Masonic Cruise.  
  
The cruise on the beautiful Carnival Magic will depart Miami, Florida on 
Saturday, March 7, 2026.  The itinerary includes four relaxing days at sea 
and stops in the sunny ports of Aruba, Curacao and Amber 
Cove (Dominican Republic), before returning to Miami on Sunday, March 
15, 2026.  
  
Registration is now open.  By booking this early, there is nearly a year and a 
half to make payments as final payment is not due until November 1, 
2025.  There are multiple cabin options to fit any need you would like. 
  
If you heard about the many fun times on the Masonic Cruise in 2018, you 
will definitely not want to miss this one.  
  
To make your reservations, please contact Aaron Jackson from Dreams 
Fulfilled Travel at (302) 858-7841 or by email at 
aaron.jackson@DreamsFulfilledTravel.com.  If you have any other 
questions, please feel free to contact me at (302) 270-4391. 
 
Fraternally, 
Chad Robinson, PGMar. 
 



 
 



 
  



  



  



 

Click on Picture to Play Video 

Monthly Dose of Mad Magazine 


